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Physical Development 

In Physical Development, we will 

be learning to develop both our 

fine and gross motor skills.  

• Head to a park with a 

grown-up and find 

opportunities to climb, 

balance and move around 

and over obstacles.  

 

• Draw a picture of 

everyone in your family. 

Can you add their 

clothes and hair in the 

right colours? If you 

have any pets, you could 

include these too. 

 

This newsletter will provide you with 

information about the learning that 

will be taking place in Nursery this 

half-term. It will also give you ideas 

about activities you can do at home to 

support your child’s learning.  

Our topic this half-term - All About Me 

• Talk to your child about what the activities 

they enjoy at school. Can your child tell what 

their favourite activity is and why? 

 

• Can your child draw a picture of something 

that makes them happy? Encourage your 

child to use vocabulary to describe and talk 

about why they like it.  

 

Communication & 

Language 

Books to read at home 

• What Makes Me 

Me 

• So Much 

• The Leaf Thief 

 

Personal, Social and Emotional 

Development 

This half-term in Personal, Social and 

Emotional Development we will be 

talking about our families 

• Draw a picture that shows all of 

the people who are special to 

you. 

• Use some paint to make 

handprints of everyone’s hands 

in your family and then cut out 

the handprints. If you haven’t 

got any paint, you could draw 

around hands instead! 

Key words 

• Family 

• Friends 

• Body 

• Hair 

• Ears 

 

Phonics - Environmental Sounds 

Go on a listening walk. You could 

go around your house or an 

outside area with an adult and 

practise listening carefully to all 

the different sounds you hear. 

Reading 

Remember to read each day with 

your child and don’t forget to sign 

their yellow diary. 
 


